
 

 

November 21, 2014 

 

Iron County Commissioners 

P.O. Box 429 

Parowan, Utah  84761 

 

Iron County Commissioners: 

After holding several meetings to discuss the future of the ambulance service in Iron County, 

we would like to propose the following solution: 

We the mayors of Iron County, Dutch Deutschlander  (Brian Head), Maile Wilson (Cedar City), 

Robert Rasmussen (Enoch City),  Galen Allred (Kanarraville Town), Constance Robinson 

(Paragonah Town), and Don Landes (Parowan City),  propose the Iron County Sheriff  be given a 

one year probation period to initiate budget cuts and take other measures to improve the 

operation of the Iron County Ambulance Service.    After the one year probation period, the 

Iron County Commissioners and Mayors should meet and decide if the measures taken are 

enough to keep the ambulance service with the County or if the ambulance service should be 

bid out to a private company.  Since you are willing to offer the private business the option to 

run it for a year we feel it is only fair to give the Sheriff the same opportunity.   

We would greatly appreciate your serious consideration of our proposal.  

Sincerely, 

 

Constance Robinson, President 

Iron County Coordinating Council 
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Dutch Deutschlander ,Mayor 

Brian Head Town 

 

 

Maile Wilson, Mayor 

Cedar City 

 

 

Robert Rasmussen, Mayor 

Enoch City 

 

 

Galen Allred, Mayor 

Kanarraville Town 

 

 

 

Constance Robinson, Mayor 

Paragonah Town 

 

 

 

Don Landes, Mayor 

Parowan City 

 


